
Military Recruitment at Central College 

 

The Career Center at Central College provides opportunities for students to explore and 
pursue a wide variety of career options.  Among the opportunities afforded students are 
recruitment activities which include, but are not limited to: career fairs; on-campus 
interviews; information sessions; campus tabling; and advertising opportunities on 
bulletin boards or via on-line services.  

Providing space for prospective employers on our campus does not imply an 
endorsement of the missions or activities of any visiting organization. As an academic 
institution, we strongly encourage students to research information and options in order 
to make informed employment choices.   
 
We are compelled by federal law* to allow the U.S. military to recruit on campus, or risk 
the loss of federal student financial aid funding.  Also, because the military offers 
genuine career opportunities and blocking access to campus would unfairly limit 
students’ access to these opportunities, the military is welcome to recruit at Central. 
 
All military recruitment activities will be limited to career fairs and tabling at the 
Maytag Student Center.  All recruitment dates and table arrangements will be 
coordinated by registering with the Career Center.   
 
Employing organizations that recruit Central College students are expected to follow the 
Principles of Professional Conduct (1998) established by the National Association of 
Colleges and Employers (www.naceweb.org).   
 
 
* The Solomon Amendment (http://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Solomon_Amendment) 
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